
November 20th 1923.

My dear Sir Arthur,
Following the same lines as those on 

wiiich I have already been in touch with you as to 
getting graduates of McGill to enter the Colonial 
Civil Service, I nave been discussing with the 
Director of our Naval Medical Services the 
possibility of drawing upon your admirable 
medical school for a few naval surgeons. He 
has gone into the matter with Commodore Hose,
Mne Director ox Laval,Services in Canada, during 
his visio in connexion with the Imperial Conference 
and has furnished Commodore Hose with the conditions 
of entry etc. May I suggest your getting in 
touch with Commodore Hosewhen he returns in case 
the idea is likely to appeal to any of your 
medical graduates?

General
Sir Arthur Currie, 

GCMG., KCB.,

Yours sincerely,


